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Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union Provides Lunch to Alcona Health Center   

Alpena, MI, April 01, 2020 – Alpena Alcona Area 
Credit Union’s (AAACU) Lincoln Branch wanted 
to show their appreciation to the employees of 
Alcona Health Center. 

As a thank you for all their hard work, AAACU 
surprised workers at Alcona Health Center with 
pizza for lunch. The employees were extremely 
grateful for the lunchtime surprise. 

AAACU appreciates all the hard work our 
medical professional and all essential employees 

are doing during the COVID-19 pandemic.  

Membership is available to individuals that reside, work, own property, attend school, or 
worship in the state of Michigan. AAACU has 9 locations: two in Alpena including the main 
branch, Atlanta, Ossineke, Tawas, Lincoln, a Tiger Branch in Alcona Community Schools, Oscoda, 
and the Owl’s Nest in Oscoda Area Schools. As of February 29, 2020, AAACU provides service to 
29,672 members with total assets equal to $383,486,784. 
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